
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 12-36 
June 4, 2012 
For more information:  Joe Dunham, Wage and Hour Statewide Supervising Investigator 
 907-269-4909, Joseph.Dunham@Alaska.Gov 
 

Anchorage Wage and Hour  
Moving to Muldoon Job Center June 21 

 
 
JUNEAU, Alaska—The Alaska Division of Labor Standards and Safety’s Wage and Hour 
Administration in Anchorage is moving to the Muldoon Job Center, 1251 Muldoon Road, Suite 113. 
 
The move from the current location at the Midtown/Eagle Street Job Center is effective June 21. Phone 
numbers will remain the same. 
 

# # # 
 

Alaska Division of Labor Standards and Safety 
http://labor.alaska.gov/lss/ 
 
Wage and Hour Administration 
http://labor.alaska.gov/lss/whhome.htm 
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